
Peter Ruzicka new Chairman of Royal Unibrew A/S

March 1, 2022

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT NO 4/2022 – 1 MARCH 2022

Following the Company Announcement No 2/2022 on 25 February 2022, the Board of Directors has elected Peter Ruzicka as new Chairman of the
Royal Unibrew Board of Directors.

Peter Ruzicka was elected to the Board of Directors in April 2021.

For further information on this Announcement:
Investor Relations: Jonas Guldborg Hansen, tel (+45) 20 10 12 45
Media Relations: Louise Kapel, tel (+45) 22 20 80 17
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